
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 25, 2015 

Mr. Peter Barnes, Engineering Geologist 
State Water Board Resouce Control Board, Division of Water Rights 
Water Quality Certification Program 
P.O. Box 2000 
Sacramento, CA 95812-2000 
 
RE: Draft EIR, PG&E Certification UNFFR Project NO2105 
 
Dear Mr. Barnes, 
 
My family has been coming to the Lake Almanor area since the early 20’s. We have built and 
bought property in the area. One of the major attractions is the beauty of Lake Almanor. In the 
report I have read, I do not find a concrete & specific impact(s) this Draft EIR. In short, both my 
wife and I are opposed to both Alternatives 1 & 2 as described in Draft EIR. Therefore, we are 
recommending that the State Water Board to consider only the PG&E project as submitted and 
approved in the Settlement Agreement of April 22, 2004. In addition, cold water should not be 
released from Lake Almanor! 
  
In conclusion, many thanks for receiving and taking in consideration our thoughts on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve & Jane Eimers 

 


